U.S. State Dept.: Stay The Hell Out Of North Korea

Now officially in effect, U.S. citizens are banned from traveling to the avidly anti-American
nation. Current U.S. travel passports are now invalid there, with few exceptions.

Certified journalists and some charitable organizations, such as the Red Cross, may still have
permission to visit the country. There have been recent incidents, particularly the jailing and
mistreatment of the American college student. The cruel act of sending him home to die should
be warning enough for any sane senior traveler.




